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P U B L I C    N O T I C E 
(Revised March 8, 2019) 

 
Pursuant to WAC 363-116-065: Number of Pilots, the Washington State Board of 
Pilotage Commissioners is charged with setting the number of pilots to be licensed in 
each pilotage district in the state that is best calculated to optimize the operation of 
safe, fully regulated, efficient, and competent pilotage service. 
 
On January 8, 2019, Puget Sound Pilots requested that the Board review the number of 
pilots in the Puget Sound Pilotage District. The January Board Meeting Minutes outline 
the criteria to be considered and can be found at https://pilotage.wa.gov/minutes-
agendas.html. The Board is gathering information and data that can be used to assist in 
setting the number of pilots in the Puget Sound Pilotage District. Interested Parties must 
submit written comments to the above address or to BeverJ@wsdot.wa.gov no later 
than May 6, 2019. Q&A sessions for Interested Parties will be held during the May 16, 
2019 and June 20, 2019 Monthly Board meetings at 2901 Third Avenue, Seattle, 
Washington. A hearing on this matter is currently scheduled for July 18, 2019, but is 
subject to change. Please check our website www.pilotage.wa.gov for the latest 
information regarding meeting days, times, and locations.  
 
If anyone desires more information, please use the contact information above. 
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